



Brian Schroeder - Superintendent of Public Instruction Chad Auer - Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022-117

TO: School District Superintendents

> School Principals **CTE Teachers**

FROM: Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE: October 10, 2022

SUBJECT: "See Me Teach CTE"

NOMINATIONS NOW OPEN FOR "SEE ME **TEACH CTE"**

"See Me Teach CTE" is an opportunity for students who have been identified by a Career and Technical Education (CTE) teacher as an ideal candidate to teach CTE to participate in a day of exploration. The nominee should demonstrate an interest in the field of CTE education such as Family & Consumer Sciences, Construction trades, Computer Science, Business and Marketing, Agriculture, Automotive, Health Sciences, etc.

Each nominee will be recognized with a certificate and a lapel pin. Students who are nominated will be invited to spend Saturday, April 1, 2023, with their parents on the University of Wyoming School of Education campus. Students will be able to attend informative breakout sessions focused on exploring being a CTE educator, tour the campus, meet with university faculty, participate in an awards luncheon to celebrate their "See Me Teach CTE" nomination and receive tickets to a university event that evening.

Requirements for nominations are:

- Students should be in their junior or senior year in the spring of 2023.
- Student nominees must be enrolled or have been enrolled in a CTE course.
- One district can have multiple nominations, however there should only be one nominee per CTE teacher.

Nominations will close on February 1, 2023. Selections will be made and notified by February 15, 2023. To nominate a student **CLICK HERE**.

For more information, contact Ilaine Brown, Education Consultant, at 307-777-3549 or ilaine.brown1@wyo.gov.